
  

 

 

 

As the Crowe Flies 
Bulletin & Goings-On 

Issue: March 19, 2020 
 

 

www.rosslandrange.org 
 

 

SPRINGTIME GREETINGS TO ALL 
 

• Another very busy year for the Rec 
Site with record numbers of users. 

 

• Plowing of all the parking lots is done 
essentially by FORRS contractor 
(Simms). His crew has plowed 12 
times this year and has done a great 
job. YRB has provided some help but 
only when they are available. Our 
contractor is paid by your donations - 
so far this winter the total is approx 
$1,500 donations of the $5,100 
required.  Many thanks to those who 
have made donations - it is greatly 
appreciated. But we need more - 
please use www.rosslandrange.org or 
the Donation Box at the Main Kiosk - 
thank you. 

 

• Per RS&T BC guidelines, the cabins 
remain CLOSED. Please respect this 
directive. 

 

• www.rosslandrange.org, our website, 
has been recently updated so it’s 
easier to navigate. Thanks to Les, Rob, 
Kim and especially Sheree. Be sure to 
check out the great new cabin page! 

 

 
 

• Once the Rec Site is snow free our 
summer projects will begin. This 
summer the Crowes Nest Cabin will 
be rebuilt, hopefully the Murphy 
Creek Parking will be expanded, the 
Accessible trail will get some finishing 
touches, and new signage on the 
Main Kiosk and the historic Old Glory 
Lookout will be completed. 

 

• The trails Society (KCTS) recently 
announced that plans and funding 
have been finalized for completion of 
a family-friendly wide trail from the 
Biathlon area to Strawberry Pass. 
This is a major project contemplated 
for 20 years or so. In future we will be 
able to go on multi-use trails from 
Rossland to Strawberry Pass. 
 

 
 
 

Please remember to maintain social 

distancing, stay safe, and enjoy our 

wonderful Rec Site. 
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